
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nurture Class 

Curriculum 

During this term we will continue focusing on maintaining relationships.  

Our PSHE sessions this half term will focus on Living in the wider world 

and Money. Our Nurture sessions will support developing social skills, turn 

taking and develop ways to manage different emotions.  

English will be taught in Personalised English groups.  English homework 

will reading throughout the week. 

Maths will continue to be taught in Personalised Maths groups.   

In science our topic this term is Scientists and Inventors. 

 

Many Thanks Mrs Hollins 

Polite Requests:  

 

- Please continue to send your 

child to school with a bag 

- Please continue to send 

coats in with your child when 

it is cold as we will still be 

using the outside areas, also 

gloves and hats as the 

weather is getting colder 

- Please send in wellies where 

possible, or send a pair in to 

be kept at school as we will 

be going on walks and using 

the outdoor areas throughout 

the term. 

Thank you in advance  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back after the half term.  Again we produced 

fantastic work over the first half of our Spring Term.  The 

friendship groups in class continue to flourish.  We are 

looking forward to this half term.  

Notes: 

Class Dojo: 

I will continue to use class Dojo as a 

means of communication.  We will also 

continue to add pictures of activities 

that we have been completing in class 

and our outings. 

If you would like to speak to me, 

please feel free to call the school on 

01782 550202. 

 

Physical Education: 

- Our PE sessions will be on a 

Tuesday and Wednesday.  Please 

send in appropriate footwear on 

these days.  We will be using the 

outside space as much as possible 

can you please send in tracksuits as 

some days may be cold.  Our topics 

are Health related Fitness exercises 

and Yoga. 


